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Hello,
We have toured the Recology recycle facility, and we’re very impressed.
They provide a good service locally at a reasonable price.
Why is the council considering a change for the next contract, especially since it will probably cost residents more?
Please let me know so that I can share this information with my neighbors.
Sincerely,
Katherine Taylor
Sent from my iPhone




